
Road Materials, Specifications and Standards 
and 

Protecting Streets and Roadways 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Board of Trustee of the Village of Port Washington North will 
hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 13, 2022, at 7:45 p.m. at the Port Washington North 
Village Hall located at 3 Pleasant Avenue, Port Washington North, New York with respect to 
amending Chapter 143 of the Port Washington North Village Code Streets and Sidewalks with 
respect to modifying, adding and amending said Sections regarding the excavation, paving and re-
paving of roads located in the Village of Port Washington North. And,  
 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the Board of Trustee of the Village of Port Washington 
North will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 13, 2022, at 8:00 p.m. at the Port 
Washington North Village Hall located at 3 Pleasant Avenue, Port Washington North, New York 
with respect to amending Chapter 143 of the Port Washington North Village Code Streets and 
Sidewalks with respect to protecting streets and roadways from excavation and openings for a 
period of three years, except for emergency or limited circumstances, once a street or roadway in 
the Village of Port Washington North has been paved or re-paved by the Village of Port 
Washington North.  
 
Dated: Port Washington, New York 
November 18, 2022 

By Order of the Board of Trustees 
VILLAGE OF PORT WASHINGTON NORTH 

Palma Torrisi, Village Clerk 
 


